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OPEN ENROLLMENT 

It’s already time to start thinking about next academic year! As you 

know we are phasing out our middle school program at the SLCSE-

Rose Park campus in order to expand our high school and support 

our middle school program at the Bryant campus. Next year we will 

only house 8th grade through 12th grade on this campus, we do not 

anticipate having any openings for 8th grade but feel free to call or 

visit the office if you have questions. 

Any student who resides in Bryant boundaries may attend SLCSE 

Middle School (grades 7 and 8) located at the Bryant campus (40 S 

800 E Salt Lake City). You can register your student in August 

2020. 

 

Students who wish to attend SLCSE Middle School (grades 7 and 8) 

and reside outside of Bryant boundaries may submit a Standard 

Open-Enrollment Application during the early enrollment period 

(December 1 through February 21) for the upcoming school year. 

 

Students who wish to attend SLCSE High School located at 1400 W 

Goodwin Avenue, Salt Lake City should complete the application 

form before February 21 2020 to be considered for acceptance for 

2020-21 school year. If the number of applicants exceeds the 

number of available slots, students will be selected through a lottery 

process in March 2020. Application forms can be found online at 

www.slcse.org or stop by either the SLCSE or Bryant office and fill out a paper application. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

December 11 

 SCC is cancelled 

December 11 5-9pm 

 Chipotle Fundraiser 

December 21-January 5 

 Winter break 

 

 

 

Contact us  

Salt Lake Center for Science 

Education 

1400 W Goodwin Ave  

Salt Lake City, UT 84116 

801 578 8226 

britnie.powell@slcschools.org 

www.slcse.org 

 

Thank you to all who donated food to our annual food 

drive. The grade that collected the most food was 8th grade, 

this is the third year in a row that this group of students 

have stepped up and dominated the food drive! 

https://apex.slcschools.org/apex/f?p=1900:1:0:::::&tz=-7:00
https://apex.slcschools.org/apex/f?p=1900:1:0:::::&tz=-7:00
http://www.slcse.org/
mailto:britnie.powell@slcschools.org
http://www.slcse.org/


MATH CLASS 

  

   
 
 
 
 
 

Ninth grade students figuring out math problems 

by doing! Nothing reflects the SLCSE student 

experience more than this! 

 
 

 
 
CLASSROOM EMERGENCY KITS 

Student safety is a top priority at SLCSE. To help promote safety, items are being collected to create 

classroom emergency preparedness kits.  In the current climate, being prepared for emergencies is very 

important, so my Eagle Scout project is to collect these items. A flyer with the needed supplies for a classroom 

emergency kits is in the office and the donation box is right outside the office. Additionally, your student 

should be receiving a gallon Ziploc bag with a flyer inside with instructions to assemble a personal emergency 

kit for their locker. Please use this opportunity to allow your child to be personally prepared and to help 

prepare the SLCSE community. 

If you have any questions or need clarification, please email: luke_starr@hotmail.com 

Luke Starr (9th Grade SLCSE Student) 

 

 

WASHINGTON DC FUNDRAISER 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Where: Chipotle 1011 E 2100 S 

When: Wednesday December 11 5-9pm 

How: Just mention SLCSE and 33% proceeds will be donated 

Why: 11th graders need help paying for their awesome 

Washington DC trip 

 Yale University is visiting 

SLCSE on December 17. Sign 

up with Rachel if you are 

interested in learning more 

 January 10 deadline to 

register for February 8 ACT 

test 

 The ACT Question of the 

Day is available online 

through a free, online ACT 

account and allows you to 

view questions, answers, and 

explanations in a weekly 

email sent to you 

automatically. 

JUNIORS & SENIORS 

mailto:luke_starr@hotmail.com
http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-preparation.html
http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-preparation.html


SENIOR CLASS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE GIVING TREE 

The Giving Tree is our school program to help children, teens, and their 

families receive clothing, shoes, outerwear, household items and fun items 

during the holiday season. This year we are supporting students and families 

from the Bryant & SLCSE Community. We display ornaments on a tree in the 

main entrance of the school starting at the end of November.  Each ornament 

represents one requested item.  

 
You can already financially help the Giving Tree by donating 
gift cards to Smiths, Walmart, Target, or Old Navy. You can turn 
in gift cards to the main office starting now. 
  
Please contact Ashley Paulsen-Cook at ashley.paulsen@slcschools.org or 801-
578-8226 if you have questions. 

  
During this season of joy and giving, help brighten the spirits of families financially struggling through 
SLCSE's Giving Tree Program. Thank you! 
 

mailto:ashley.paulsen@slcschools.org

